4/19/24, 9:30 AM Mail - Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net

Changes to street closures

Eric Powell

Mon 1/29/2024 3:19 PM

Sent Items

To:Anna Lane <alane@marshalltexas.net>; Audrey B (audreybsboutique@gmail.com) <audreybsboutique@gmail.com>; Chip
<chiparledge@att.net>; Debbie Parker <dlparker1122@gmail.com>; dscottcarlile1372@gmail.com <dscottcarlile1372@gmail.com>;
Edward Allen <edsportscenterdesigns@gmail.com>; Gwen Volk <gwenvolk@gwenvolk.com>; Jackie <netxcowgirl@yahoo.com>;
Jeanette Krohn <jnetwk@gmail.com>; Lacy Burson <burson.lacy@marshalltexas.net>; Marcel Avelar <marcial.avelar@gmail.com>;
Maria - 1st Choice Personnel <maria@1stchoicepersonnel.net>; paige@gfapartners.com <paige@gfapartners.com>; Raigan Golladay
<royalcypress@outlook.com>; Raven Lenz (BlackBirdLLC@gmail.com) <BlackBirdLLC@gmail.com>; Reta Williams
<retawilliams21@gmail.com>;

CcLacy Burson <burson.lacy@marshalltexas.net>; Terrell Smith <Smith.Terrell@marshalltexas.net>;

Good afternoon everyone.

As the project continues to gain momentum we have run into a safety issue today which will result in the following changes
to the road closures. Starting tomorrow morning and lasting throughout the life of the project the following block\road
closures will be in effect:

The 300 block of N Washington from Rusk to Burleson will be completely closed starting at 6:00am each morning and
being reopened at or before 5:00 pm each day, Monday through Friday. It is the contractors intention to open the street
up as soon as possible each day but may need to wait until 5:00pm given the work they are doing. The sidewalks will
remain open during these periods.

This change is necessitated due to the fact that both the Chief of Police as well as myself witnessed on numerous occasions
vehicles travelling the wrong way in the northbound lanes. Not only is this dangerous to the drivers but also the contractors
employees would not be expecting to see a vehicle coming in that direction. As all of you will appreciate we want to have
this work zone be as safe as possible for all individuals that have a need to be in the downtown area.

As always if there are any questions do not hesitate to contact me.

Eric G. Powell, PE

Director of Public Works & Ultilities
City Engineer

903-935-4489

City of Marshall
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